
 

  

 

 

    

 

Tuition Grant (only For Tenured Faculty Hired Before 1/1/95) 

Tenured faculty members who were hired prior to January 1, 1995 are eligible to receive a grant 

for eligible dependent children attending another institution. The grant amounts to not more than 

one-half of the annual tuition costs of attending Ursinus College as provided by the Ursinus 

College tuition exchange program. The tuition exchange amount is the tuition of the College less 

the amount required to support the computer laptop program. 

Please contact the Human Resources Department if you qualify for this benefit. 


